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President’s Message: Emily Adorable 

A GREAT BIG THANK YOU to all of you for making Showtime 2025 such a big success!!! 

Whether you donated money or a basket or a gift card or solicited donations  or helped on a committee or sold cash prize 

tickets to your friends and family  or fulfilled your work schedule at Showtime or publicized the event to the community and 

to your friends and family or anything I’ve forgotten – YOU made a difference!!!!!!. At our March 11 General Meeting we will 

have a rough idea of how much money we raised and at our April meeting we will have a detailed report for you. Thank you 

to Sharon Andrjewski and Carolyn Johnson who successfully chaired the entire event and did an amazing job!! Thank you 

to our committee chairs – Diane Jones, Cyndy Rice, Anna Guibao, Wanda Buck and Emmy Moore Minister, Kathy Del Pino, 

Roseann LaCoursiere, Emily Adorable, Mallory von Kugelgen, Kim Cowell and Georgia Sutter – they each put in many hours 

to fulfill their responsibilities, adding to our success!  Now that it’s over, please pat yourself on the back and say “A job well 

done!”   Please join us in Room 231 on March 11 at 1:00 PM for our general meeting   so we can congratulate all of you in 

person and celebrate our success. You have made a commitment to SCWL and helped the Senior Center in so many ways! 

 

Health & Wellness Program News 

I'm writing this a few days before the opening of Showtime. Katy, Jodi, and Larisa and I are so appreciative of the hard work, 

time, and money all of you have invested in making this upcoming weekend a fun, successful event. We aren't sure what to 

expect for the rest of 2025, but we have gotten very busy, helping people access health care, plan for the future, and being 

friendly, reassuring faces to those who are feeling unstable these days. What we do is important and we are so glad you are 

part of that. 

We're starting a new activity in March and we'll see how it goes. It's called "Show and Tell," held on Fridays from 1pm - 

2:30pm. The idea is for folks to gather together to share stories, experiences, hobbies, or unusual objects. If it takes off, we'll 

continue. Please join us, either to tell us about a trip or an idea, or to just listen. More than ever, we need our community, 

right? 

Break a leg, all! 

Mallory, Katy, Jodi, and Larisa 

. 

 



2024 – 2025 BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

President Emily Adorable 
1st Vice President Sharon 

Andrzejewski 
2nd Vice President Wanda Buck 
Treasurer Bobbi Estrada 
Recording Secretary Kim Cowell 
Corresponding Secretary Carolyn Johnson 
Immediate Past President Nancy Velasco 
Parliamentarian Nancy Toledo 

 

Committee Appointees 

Audit Sharon 
Andrzejewski 

Email Notification Maria Landaveri 
Finance Bobbi Estrada 
Holiday Meals Georgia Sutter 
Membership Wanda Buck 
Newsletter Maria Landaveri 
Phone Diane Jones 
Showtime  Sharon 

Andrzejewski 
Carolyn Johnson 

Speakers Judy Hubbard 
Sunshine Judy Hubbard 
Yearbook Kathy Del Pino 
Webmaster Emily Adorable 

 

 

I intend to I totally take back all those 
times I fought taking a nap when I 

was younger. 

 It is human 
nature to think wisely and act in 
an absurd fashion. 

—Anatole France 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Next General Meeting: Tuesday, March 11, 2025-1pm, Room 321 at the Senior Center  

Breakfast Club: Monday, March 17, 2025-9 am, Denny’s in Santa Clara 

 

Our monthly breakfast get-togethers 
 
On Tues. Feb. 18th fourteen of our members met at 
Denny’s, 1745 El Camino Real near Scott Blvd. in 
Santa Clara for breakfast.  This was a trial run to see 
whether the venue would be appropriate for our 
needs.  The manager was very accommodating and 
set tables up in the large back section, so we were 
away from the general public and had our own 
private area.  Overall, it worked out very well.  The 
service was great, we were able to have separate 
checks and when you order off the regular menu you 
can use your AARP card to receive a discount.   
 
Mission City Grill has been a wonderful place to meet 
for many years.  However the prices can be 
somewhat prohibitive.  In order to increase 
attendance, Denny’s less expensive menu might 
encourage more members to participate in this 
monthly gathering.  As “proof”, our attendance on 
Tues. was fourteen members vs. ten to twelve at 
Mission City Grill.  A few of our regular attendees 
couldn’t make it that day or there would have been 
eighteen or twenty!  Going forward Denny’s seems to 
be a good alternative for our monthly “food fest”. 
Please join us at 9:00 AM on Monday March 17 
(wear your green) for our next breakfast! 
  A big thank you to Georgia Sutter for getting 
this organized and implemented for all of us!!!!! 
 


